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115 East Main Street                                                                                                          Round Rock, Texas 78664 
 
PH:   (512) 218-0060          FIRM F-4095          FAX:   (512) 218-0077 
 
 

April 4, 2023 

 

 
Dale Butler 

Williamson County 

3101 SE Inner Loop 

Georgetown, Texas 78626 

 

RE: 179D Tax Deduction Form – Wilco JJC – Records Room Reno 

 

 

Dear Mr. Butler, 

 

Federal tax law, specifically §179D of the Internal Revenue Code, permits a tax-exempt property 

owner to allocate certain tax deductions to the designers who are instrumental in implementing 

energy-saving building improvements pursuant to the Energy Policy Act of 2005 (EPAct 2005). 

This deduction is of no benefit to the building owner because the governmental entity does not 

pay taxes from which the deduction can be made. IRS definitions contained in Notice 2008-40 

provide that this tax deduction incentive can be allocated primarily to the persons responsible for 

the design of the project.  

 

For that reason, Hendrix Consulting Engineers (HCE), P.C. is requesting that this incentive be 

allocated to us and that you identify us as the persons responsible for the MEP design by signing 

the attached letter. If the enclosed form is accurate, we request that you sign and date it, then 

return it to us either by fax or by scanning your signed copy and emailing it to my attention. 

 

We congratulate you and your organization for the role you have undertaken in implementing 

Green Building initiatives. We have enjoyed the opportunity to work with you and are proud to 

be a part of the effort. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns or require further information regarding the energy-saving 

features of the buildings, I encourage you to contact me. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Byron Hendrix 

P.E., C.E.A., LEED AP 

 
 


